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TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY
CHATTANOOGA, TENNESSEE 37401

400 Chestnut Street Tower II

August 1, 1985

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Ms. E. Adensam, Chief

Licensing Branch No. 4
Division of Licensing

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Ms. Adensam:

In the Matter of the Application of )Docket Nos. 50-390
Tennessee Valley Authority )50-391

Please refer to H. L. Thompson's letter to H. G. Parris dated July 22, 1985
concerning documents received which the NRC intends to place in the NRC Public
Document Room (PDR). Title 10 of the Code of Federal Regulations Part
2.790(a) (footnote 8) provides that drafts of documents are not considered tobe NRC records to be placed in the PDR. For this reason, we request that itemnumber 11 entitled, "Copy of Early Draft (1st draft) of NSRS Evaluation of B&Vfrom J. Murdock May 21, 1985," not be placed in the PDR. We believe that thecontent of the document has been presented during the ACRS committee meeting
and that this draft will not present any additional information.

If there are any questions, please get in touch with K. P. Parr at
FTS 858-2682.

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

R. H. Shell
Nuclear Engineer

Sworn L 1 and subscr-be beoe me
this A d ay of 18

Notary Public QJf~z
My Commission Expires

cc: U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II
Attention: Dr. J. Nelson Grace, Regional Administrator
101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900
Atlanta, Georgia 30323
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